
 
POTT SHRIGLEY CHURCH SCHOOL 

 

HEADS UP!  
 

28
th

 June 2019 

 

Huge thanks to everyone who helped to make this year’s Rose Queen Festival so 

fabulous. Many people have commented on the children’s reading in church and 

their maypole dancing in particular! 

 

Thanks to Imran who came in 

on Thursday and delivered a 

wonderful assembly and 

workshop on the five pillars of 

Islam and stories from the 

Quran.  We all learned a great 

deal; thanks to all those parents 

who came to join in with our 

learning. 

 

 

Our cricket tournament on Thursday was enjoyed by all, we were blessed with the 

weather and children from all four schools participated with good grace and 

sportsmanship.  Thanks to Dean for organising and the staff at Wincle, Bosley and 

Kettleshulme for bringing all their children. 

 

Please see the message below from Lisa Paton, one of our parent governors 

regarding the results of the online survey about school uniform and residentials: 

 

Survey Results: Thanks to all who voted in the recent surveys – we do 
appreciate your input as it’s your families that these decisions impact! 
 
Residential Trips: the overwhelming majority voted for these trips to happen 
annually (Years 4-6) so we’ll be doing our utmost to deliver this.  



School Uniform :   there was, as expected, a range of views but red narrowly 
won the vote!   We are aiming for September 2020 as our start date for the 
amended uniform so your children will have a full year to transition over if 
you’re currently more blue than red!  
 
From September 2020: 
 

Cardigans / Jumpers         – Red - either with school logo or shop bought 
Polo Shirts        – Red - either with school logo or shop bought 
Summer Dresses       – Red/White gingham 
Skirts /Pinafores /Trousers  - Grey or Navy Blue 
Shoes       – Black 
PE Kit        – White School T Shirt with logo and navy shorts 

 

Please note that from June 2019, the minutes from the Full Governing Board 

meetings will be available on request from the school office. 

 

Apologies for the large volume of emails we are currently sending; there is such a 

lot going on at this time of year and we want to try and keep you as up-to-date 

with arrangements as is humanly possible. 

 

Hope you all have a lovely weekend. 

 

Kind regards 

Ms J Bromley 

 

Dates for next week include: 

 

Monday 1st July - Y6 Taster Day at Tytherington and Fallibroome 

-      P-Buzz Music Lessons 

-      After School Dance Club 

Tuesday 2nd July -        Y6 Taster Day 2 at Tytherington 

-     New Reception Visits  9.30 – 11.30am 

-     Front Row Music Lessons 

Wednesday 3rd July - Diversity Day 

Thursday 4th July - Tennis pm 

Friday 5th July - Whole school day visit to Goyt Valley Sailing Club 

       

       



 

 

 

       

       

 


